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The Time Has Come! 
With September right around the corner, we know you will 
be busy setting up schedules for the kids, not to mention for 
Mom & Dad.   
We are more than happy to provide you with the assistance 
you need to pick the perfect class for the dancers in the 
family  and of course if the class isn’t the right one (it 
happens sometimes) we will transfer to another until we get 
it right.  We have all the recommendations for this fall on 
hand for all our dancers from last year!  Easy Peasy!!!!!     

Don’t hesitate to give us a call. 613-225-6820 and if we don’t 
answer, leave a message and we will get back to you ASAP. 

Of course, if you are really organized you can register on-line  

But don’t forget to tell us in the comment box any questions 
you might have, such as payment plans, when you would like 
the payment to go through or class questions and we will get      

       back to you with the answers. 
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It’s Time To Dance! 

Did You Know? 

Dancing promotes good 
listening skills as children listen 
to the music and instructions 
of the moves that are given. 
Concentration levels are 
increased as focus is on the 
movements. This is a good way 
to encourage good listening 
and concentration skills in 
children. As the focus is on the 
fun, the educational aspect 
isn’t even considered. 
Promoting good listening and 
concentration skills in such a 
way gets better results. 

Dance Isn’t Just For 
Kids! 

Dance isn’t just for the young, 
it is also for the ‘young at 
heart’.  Dance can ward off 
Alzheimers, Balance Issues, 
and so many other issues as 
we age.  Not only is it a ‘blast’ 
and the chance to meet new 
like minded people but it is 
incredibly good for the body 
and the brain!  

There Have Been Sightings Of Children & Adults Dancing 
Through The Summer.  Dancing On The Beach, Around The 

Pool, In The Streets, On The Lawn, Everywhere & Anywhere!!!!
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Carleton Place is having a Grand Opening.  
We are so excited to show off our new dance 
facility.  JOIN US!    
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What’s On In August 

There is still lots of Summer Fun 
to be had at The Studio. 

• Musical Theatre Camp 

• Princess & Super Hero Camp 

• Intensive Dance Week 

 What’s New at               
The Studio 

We are always keeping our 
dancers in mind!  They are our 

focus always. 

Teachers 

Our Ballet Teachers will be 
attending additional training and 

syllabus work in August at The 
Society of Russian Ballet in 

Toronto 

A new Syllabus for our 3 - 6 year 
olds will be implemented this 
year.  It is an exciting program 

which the dancers will love.  
Teachers will be training in this 

syllabus in August. 

Stay tuned for NEW TEACHERS 
joining TSSD in the Fall 

DANCE TIP #1 

How do I tie the drawstring on 
a ballet slipper? Do I just tie it 
and then cut it, What do I do? 

Help please! ? 

just pull the elastic to fit,  tie it in a 
double knot and then leave an 

inch or two just in case and cut it 
off. Tuck the remaining  elastic in  

shoe.  You don’t want your 
beautiful ballerina tripping.


